
Enable Gas Transmission, LLC (EGT) 

Gas Quality Policy 

 

EGT hereby gives notice of the circumstances in which it will exercise its discretion with respect 
to receipts of natural gas that do not meet the quality specifications in Section 4 of the General 
Terms and Conditions of its FERC Gas Tariff.  As a general policy, EGT seeks to make as much gas 
available to its customers as it can, without risking harm to its facilities and while maintaining 
merchantability.  Accordingly, to the extent that EGT can blend gas supply receipts that do not 
meet the “Total Heating Value” criteria of Section 4.2 with sufficient gas volumes to bring the 
commingled gas within EGT’s tariff specifications prior to delivery, or can agree with Shipper to 
cause the gas to be subject to cleaning, gas conditioning or processing to bring the gas within 
EGT’s tariff specifications, EGT may do so.  In the event that there are insufficient volumes 
downstream of the receipt point to commingle with gas supplies not meeting the “Total 
Heating Value” criteria, or the operational capability to clean, gas condition or process is not 
available, then EGT will retain the option to refuse receipts of said gas.  Similarly, to the extent 
received gas does not meet the criteria of Section 4.3, Objectionable Matter, including but not 
limited to water vapor (4.3(e)), oxygen (4.3(f)), carbon dioxide (4.3(g)), nitrogen (4.3(h)), and 
hydrocarbons (4.3(i)), and such gas can be accepted without risk to EGT’s facilities, and can be 
commingled with other gas supplies received to achieve merchantability prior to delivery, as a 
general policy, EGT will receive such gas.  These policies will be applied in a manner that is not 
unduly discriminatory.  This posting is intended to provide notice of EGT’s exercise of discretion 
with respect to gas quality, but is in no way intended to deviate from or modify the rights, 
obligations and responsibilities placed on EGT and Shippers, respectively, in EGT’s FERC Gas 
Tariff. 
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